
Har Ghar Tiranga Events 

Rakhi Making and Thread Article competition (Theme: Tiranga 6th to 7th 

August, 2025) at Khwaja Moinuddin Chishti Language University Lucknow

 

 

 

Date:  6th  to 7th  August, 2025  

Venue: Rusa Building 1st Floor, Khwaja Moinuddin Chishti Language University, Lucknow 

Organised by: Department of Home Science, K.M.C.L.U. (Faculty: Dr. Tatheer Fatma,  

Dr Kalpana Devi & Dr. Kirtima Sachan )  

Organizers:  

Chief Patron: Prof. Ajay Taneja, Hon’ble Vice Chancellor K.M.C.L.U.  

Co-ordinator: Dr. Tatheer Fatma, Head and Dean Faculty of Sciences, K.M.C.L.U 

 

 

 

 

 



Key Highlights:  

 

• “Har Ghar Tiranga” Contest, celebrating Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav and the essence 

of India’s Independence. This event aimed to spark a sense of patriotism among 

students while encouraging them to express their creativity around the themes. 

• On the occasion of the Har Ghar Tiranga program, the Department of Home Science 

organized a Thread Article Competition. In this event, students showcased their 

creativity by making various items such as earrings, keyrings, bangles, and other 

decorative pieces.” 

• The Department of Home Science at Khwaja Moinuddin Chishti Language 

University, Lucknow organized a “Rakhi Making competition Theme: Tiranga” 

On the auspicious occasion of Raksha-bandhan, the Department of Home Science, 

Khwaja Moinuddin Chishti Bhasha Vishwavidyalaya organized a grand Rakhi-making 

Competition. The main objective of this competition was to encourage creative 

expression among students and to remind them of the importance of Indian cultural 

traditions. 

• The event was held under the guidance of Dr. Tateer Fatma, Chairperson, and 

Department of Home Science. Addressing the participants, she said, “Such programs not 

only enhance the talent of the students, but are also a powerful medium to connect 

them with their roots and tradition.” 

• Professor Ajay Taneja, the Honorable Vice Chancellor, congratulated all the participants on 

their enthusiastic involvement. He remarked that such events significantly contribute to 

nurturing creativity, promoting cultural awareness, and fostering a sense of unity among 

students. He also praised the department’s dedication and expressed confidence that similar 

initiatives would continue to play a key role in the overall development of students. 

 

 

 

 

 



Glimpses of the Events 

 

 

   

 

 



 

                          

                                                                                                                           

 

        


